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We Are Coming Back! 

After looking at the Covid 19 numbers beginning to de-

crease and the increased number of vaccinations being 

given and growing the Reopening the Church Task Force 

recommended to the Church Council to resume the in-

person outdoor worship service beginning Sunday March 

28, 9:00 AM.  This was affirmed at the March 11, Church 

Council meeting.   

So, beginning March 28, 9:00 AM Temecula United Methodist Church will resume in-person outdoor 

worship with the following provisos.  Safety protocols will remain in place (mask wearing, safe distanc-

ing, washing of hands, and sanitizing).  Also, enough volunteers to help with check-in, set-up, and take-

down. If you are comfortable and able to do this please contact Pastor Rick who will put in contact with 

Penny Wagner, check-in coordinator and Dan Henley, set-up, and take-down coordinator.   This is a key 

component to making this happen. Reservations to attend by calling the church 951-676-1800 ext. 4, or 

email tumc@temeculaumc.com . 

The Task Force continues to follow the numbers and other required factors needed to be in place be-

fore we will be able to resume indoor worship.  We hope this could happen by the beginning to middle 

of Summer. 

For those who are still wanting to wait, the live steaming service will continue at 10 AM. 

If you have further questions you can contact Pastor Rick, rick.malec@gmail.com or Earl Fields, Chair 

of the Reopening Task Force. 

Holy Week Schedule and Easter Services 

Pastor Rick’s Vlog during Holy Week will be a special Maundy Thursday on April 1. 

The Youth led by Gian and Meghann Adesso will lead a distant in-person Good Friday Service on Fri-

day April 2, 6:30 – 8 PM.  The service is a self-guided stations of the cross with reservations every 10 

minutes.  Reservations will be required, the last reservation will be at 7:50 pm.  Contact Gian Adesso 

gadesso@gmail.com to reserve a your spot. 

Continued on page 2 
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With the Church reopening for outdoor in-person worship on March 28, there will be two in-person 

services for Easter Sunday April 4, 9:00 & 10:30 AM.  Reservations are required to accommodate all peo-

ple in a safe manner.  Make sure you come early to allow time to get check-in!  If you can help with set-

up, check-in, or take-down please contact Pastor Rick, 951-676-1800 ext. 4 or rick.malec@gmail.com. 

 The 10:30 AM service will be streamed for all who are more comfortable being home.   

Holy Week Schedule and Easter Services—Continued from page 1 

Yes our monthly Drive-Thru Dinner is happening on 

Sunday March 28, provided by Great Scot BBQ. Orders are 

due by March 27 and pick up between 4 – 5:30 PM on 

March 28.   

https://forms.gle/BdoaRuDG3B9Ep8CQ9  

Check out the flyer for more info.  Invite your friends, fami-

ly, neighbors, co-workers, and classmates to pick up one or 

more of these delicious meals.  Proceeds help support the ministries of 

TUMC. If you have questions contack Meghann Adesso, big-

star951@gmail.com  

Holy Week Schedule 
March 28 Palm Sunday in-person service at 9:00 a.m. (reservations required) 

 Palm Sunday live streaming at 10:30 a.m. 

April 1 Watch Rick’s Rambling Vlog - Maundy Thursday 

April 2 Good Friday Service 6:30 – 8 PM (reservations required) 

April 4 Easter in-person Services at 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. (reservations re-

quired) 

 Easter Service streamed at 10:30 a.m. 
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